
ORD-24 CORRESPONDENCE – Kimberley Williams 

From: Kimberley Williams [mailto:drumsrattles@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2015 4:39 PM 
To: cityclerk 
Subject: Cats and Dogs 
 
Please pass the amendment that will help protect animals from cruel treatment and exploitative 
commerce. I support the spaying and neutering of cats and dogs and I hope that our government can 
find funds to help pay for these medical procedures that many pet owners cannot afford to pay for.  
 
Thank you, 
Kimberley Williams 
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